HARDHOLDER - MAY, 1999

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB, INC.

BUFFALO CREEK GUN CLUB MEETING MINUTES — May 18, 1999
1. The meeting was called to order by Perry Welch, President at 711 PM.

2. The April meeting minutes were read and accepted

3. TREASURER’S REPORT
The Treasure’s report showed a checking account balance of $6,667.56 and
$10,474.82 in CD’s. The Treasurer’s report was accepted as presented.

1. MEMBERSHIP REPORT
-Application for membership was received from Richard Guest. The applicant
was accepted into the club by unanimous vote.

2. RANGE OFFICER’S REPORT
The work party scheduled for April 24" & 25" was snowed out. It is rescheduled for
June 19", Items to be taken care of consist of target repairs, cap for the pit wall,
painting, road grading, line maintenance, target frame pulley replacements and general
ground maintenance. The fall work party is scheduled for September 11. The Range
Officer’s report was accepted as presented.

6. CMP REPORT
Eighteen of the clubs M1’s are ready for the clinics. Three still need barrels and one
needs wood.
Last years clinic report still needs to be submitted to the CMP.
The Treasurer was authorized to send in the $30.00 CMP fee.

7. _CLINIC REPORT
27 participants and 15 coaches have signed up for the May clinic.

8. JUNIOR REPORT
Training is 11/2 months behind schedule. Things will pick up when school is out.
Practices are Wed. at BRC and Friday at Brush.
The Clear Creek Sportsman’s Club donated $1000.00 to the juniors.
The raffles have done well. Monthly raffles are planned for the future.
George G. Reisley won the $1000.00 juniors raffle.

9 COWBOY REPORT
26 shooters attended the last match. Four more shoots will be held and then the
BCGC Cowboys plan to disband because of the lack of people willing to serve on the
Board.

10. NEWSLETTER REPORT
209 newsletters were mailed with two returns. The old membership list was used for
the April mailing, as the 1999 list is not yet available

11. SMALL BORE REPORT
The winter small bore league is complete. The dinner was held May 24, 1999 at the
Country Buffet. Prizes and trophies were awarded at the meeting.




12. HIGH POWER REPORT

Match bulletins are only being sent to those who request them. They can be requested
from Steve Work. Next year match bulletins will automatically be sent to those who
participate in this years matches.

13. SILHOUETTE REPORT

No report

14. OLD BUSINESS

A motion was made, seconded and passed to obtain a table at the June 5" and 6"
Tanner Gun Show to pass out clinic flyers.
14. NEW BUSINESS
e - A motion was made, seconded and passed to allow the juniors to sell CSSA
memberships at the M1 clinics to raise funds.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

REMINDER
Remember that the work bond for this year is $100.00 and that we only have two work

parties a year. The work parties for this year will be on June 19 and September 11.
The Range Officer will give the names of those attending the formal work parties to the
Membership Chairman. Any other arrangement to satisfy the workbond wiil need to be
signed-off on by a Board Member. In all cases a workbond coupon must be mailed to the
Membership Chairman. Other ways for satisfying your workbond are by participating as a
coach at a clinic or by assisting at a scheduled match. Contact the individual match
sponsor or the Clinic Coordinator for more details.

If you plan to attend the June workparty remember to bring a lunch. Tools needed include
a generator to run a compressor, hand tools, hammer drill for %4” to 4" holes in concrete,
cordless drill and screwdriver to miscellaneous repairs, brushes and rollers to finish
painting buildings, and shovels for grading. Starting time will be 9:00am.

Have a complaint or question — contact a club officer.

President Perry Welch

Vice President

Norm Austen

303/697-0955
303/467-9757

Secretary Craig Siegel 303/781-2609
Treasurer George Kruger 303/798-5985
Membership Chairman Dabney Crump 303/790-1830
Newsletter Editor Jack Gaynor 303/721-0742
Small Bore Executive =~ Mike Walton 303/757-4304
Junior Executive Jim Starr 303/466-2525
Cowboy Liaison Ed Wisler 303/838-5965
High Power Executive  Steve Work 970/206-1568
Silhouette Executive Steve Hawks 303/532-3432
At Large Executive Mike Bogard 303/452-0832
Clinic Coordinator Mike Bevelhimer 303/816-9002
Range Executive Dan Gable 303/429-8041
C.M.P. Coordinator Kent Beach 303/279-2668
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